PUBLIC NOTICE

The City of Wood River is seeking proposals on City owned property located at Parcel 1D
Number 19-2-08-21-11-202-059, commonly known as 876 State Street, Wood River, IL 62095.
The City expressly reserves the right to negotiate with any and all persons or entities submitting
proposals. The City encourages each proposal to include detailed plans and drawings as to the
intended use of the property and timeline for completion of said plans. The City reserves the
right to reject all proposals.

Proposals must be submitted to the City Clerk at Wood River City Hall, 111 N. Wood River
Ave, Wood River, IL 62095 in a sealed envelope and clearly marked “876 State Street”.

Sealed proposals must be received by 10:00am on Wednesday, December 13, 2023, at which
time all proposals will be opened and read aloud.

For additional information, please contact Steve Palen, City Manager at 618-251-3100.



